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OPPOSE 

John Miller 

Frederick County 

Senator Young,  

I’m writing asking you to oppose the Abortion Amendment, House Bill 1171 - Declaration of Rights - 
Right to Reproductive Liberty.  I do not support this extreme amendment to enshrine abortion and 
genocide in our state Constitution in any way. This extreme legislation has no place in Maryland.  

Abortion violence has NO place in our state Constitution. The right to life for all human beings is 
unalienable and guaranteed by the Constitution of the United States and of the State of Maryland. 

As a state elected official, you swore an oath to defend the Constitution of the United States.  You have 
a Constitutional obligation to guarantee the right to LIFE, which is the foundation of all other liberties.  
You also have an obligation not to infringe on our Freedom of Speech or Free Exercise of Religion, as 
well as our rights of Representation, Assembly, Due Process and Equal Protection under the law.  By 
passing this bill, you will be violating your Oath of Office and infringing on the rights of Maryland 
citizens. 

In addition to expect Maryland taxpayers to fully fund ALL ABORTIONS is insulting.   

John Miller 

6240 Glen Valley Terr. Frederick, MD 21701 


